
(open) Welcome Back! Today is Monday, April 22nd. I’m _______ and I’m ________.
Now here’s your THS News!

Congratulations to the varsity and JV softball teams. Both squads swept Avon Lake at
home Saturday in their two doubleheader games. The varsity mercy ruled Avon Lake 17
to 7 in the first game and won the second game 5 to 3.

(4/22-4/25) There will be a meeting for anyone interested in girls tennis next fall on
Thursday, April 25 after school in room A 213. For more info, email Mr. Kuzas or sign up
for the Google Classroom. Code is arv5juj.

(4/22-4/24) Taylor Swift Club meets tomorrow in Mrs. Tornow’s room, B114, for a
Tortured Poets listening party. The class code is rmyfhxs

(4/22-4/25) Our final MSU meeting of the year is this Thursday. If you haven't been in a
while, please join us and meet Naval Lieutenant Jasmine Bishop. Jasmine works in cyber
operations with the Navy. She also coaches high school basketball. Jasmine is a THS
alumni, class of 2019. We will meet at 3:15 in the Media Center.

(4/22-4/24) Attention students planning to volunteer at the special Olympics on May 10th-
Please have permission slips turned in to Mr. Socrates in room B108 by Friday, April 26th.
If you have not already done so, please fill out the online Google form in the BUDS Club
Google Classroom so we can place you with a student to assist. Any questions, please see
Mrs. Todd or Mr. Socrates.

(4/11-4/22) To ensure that you get a copy of the extra-large, 200 color-pages, 2024 THS
Yearbook, you must preorder. The books will be shipped directly from the publisher in
Kansas to the home of the students who ordered in August. More than 500 THS students
have already ordered. If you are not sure whether you ordered yet, check the list outside
Mr. Kirtley’s room A216. If you still need to order, go to YearbookOrderCenter.com and
enter our code, 3098. That will get you to the THS order page, so you can get your copy.
Most of the students who order will keep the book the rest of their lives. Make sure to
order yours soon!

(4/22-4/25) Students and staff from Keep Off the Street Foundation - the school that Ms.
Pinckney connected with in Jamestown, Ghana, during her Fund for Teacher Summer
Fellowship- are incredibly grateful for the opportunity they had to collaborate with our



students and for the $1,756 THS raised to support their education. They wanted to show
their appreciation, and they did so using the garden they have just begun cultivating to
grow food for students and the community! Check out the way they have extended their
thanks to all of you for your support during the March 22 fundraiser. They hope some of
you will be able to come and visit to see in person. Thanks again, THS!

(4/22-4/24) Teen volunteers are needed to help set up and take down an indoor mini golf
course for the Foundation of the Twinsburg Public Library's indoor golf program this
week. Hours are from 9 am to noon, Friday, April 26 and 3 to 5 pm on Saturday, April 27.
Last year's high school students were given permission to have the Friday morning off
from the school. Please check with your teachers and administrators. Earn your volunteer
hours AND there is an opportunity for scholarship dollars for participation! Please sign
up via sign up genius at: foundationoftpl.org

That’s all for today. Remember to tune in every school day by 11:10 for YOUR THS
News! Thanks for watching and have a great day!

http://foundationoftpl.org/

